May 26, 2010

City Zoning

Attn: Penny Cothran

600 E. 4" Street, 8" Floor
Charlotte, NC 28202

RE: 2010 036 — Community Meeting Report

Dear Penny:

| held the Community Meeting in reference to the above Rezoning request. Letter
notification was mailed to community residents 10 business days prior to the meeting
being held on Thursday, May 13, 2010 at 7:00 PM.

The only resident that attended was Cora Robinson, who is the Community President
for the area.

| discussed with her the intent and purpose of the rezoning request. She stated that,
‘This is a good plan’. She does not have any problems with the rezoning request. She
also noted that the design of the garage would complement the community.

Please feel free to contact me if any additional information is needed regarding the
Community meeting that was held.

Sincerely,

Vincent Polk
Agent for Grier's Funeral Service
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